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Hoffman Estates 

Police Department 

PRESS RELEASE (for release to official media only)          
For immediate release – May 13, 2022

 

Incident:  HEP22-008376 

Unlawful Possession of Firearm School Property 

 

Location of incident: 

1100 W. Higgins Rd 

 

Description of incident: 

 

On Friday May 13th, 2022 at approximately 7:40 A.M., the School Resource Officer (SRO) at Hoffman 

Estates High School responded to an altercation between three juveniles. The SRO was able to take all 

three juveniles into custody. It was determined that one of the backpacks that belonged to one of the 

involved juveniles contained a 9mm hand gun. The school was placed into a soft lockdown for a short 

period of time to allow the Hoffman Estates Police Department, in conjunction with D211, to conduct an 

investigation which determined that there were no other active threats to the school.  

 

Two of the juveniles were charged with Disorderly Conduct and the other Juvenile was charged with 

Unlawful Possession of a Weapon on School Grounds, Unlawful Possession of Ammunition, and 

Disorderly Conduct. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Lt. Scott Lawrence 

Scott.Lawrence@VOHE.Org 

847 781-2823 

 


